
Testimony for HB0832 

As a former HS mom and, at present, grandmother to HSers I oppose bill HB0832.  This bill is being 

rushed through without being thoroughly processed amongst the HS community of Maryland at large.  

For years HSers have had networks of help without having a State run council that could greatly 

undermine parent choice and HS liberties. 


